
Request for Proposals for a Transportation Alternatives Master Plan For The Town of Saratoga, 

Wyoming 

 

The Saratoga Planning Commission will accept proposals until 4:00PM MST, March 16, 2023, 

from individuals and/or organizations that specialize in non-motorized transportation studies. 

Five (5) copies of the proposal and one electronic copy shall be submitted to the following 

address by the above noted deadline: 

 

Transportation Alternatives Master Plan - RFP 

Town of Saratoga Planning Commission 

PO Box 486 

Saratoga, WY 82331 

 

The Request for Proposal, including a more in-depth scope of service definition, is available on 

the Town of Saratoga website at: www.townofsaratoga.org 

 

Proposal will be evaluated on the Consultant’s depth of response to the RFP. Certain Consultants 

may be selected for personal interviews based on the proposals before a final selection is made. 

The successful Consultant should be prepared to define service delivery dates and sign a contract 

no later than April 19th, 2023. 

 

Proposals received after the deadline will not be considered. If there are any questions regarding 

any part of the Request for Proposals, they should be directed to the Planning and Zoning 

Commission Chairman, McCall Burau, at mccall.burau@gmail.com. Proposals delivered in 

person should be hand carried to Saratoga Town Hall, 110 E. Spring Avenue, Saratoga, WY. 

Mailed proposals should be sent to the above address. Both methods of delivery are subject to 

the proposal deadline date and time.  
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